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May 22, 2023

Please be reminded that the Commission will not tolerate any officials of the
Commission, Sheikhs, or any private individuals or organizations that wijll allow,
encourage or assist any Mugeem (residents of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia eg.
Overseas Filipino Workers) to join the Hajj 2023. The advance and reguiar
supervisory teams of the Commission have strict instructions to ensure that only
Muslim Filipino Pilgrims from the Philippines will be participating in the Hajj this
year.

The Commission will not hesitate to file appropriate charges to any individuals
or organizations found assisting or allowing the participation of Mugeems.

For your information.
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